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May Newsletter 
 

Keswick Ridge School 

166 McKeen Drive, Keswick Ridge, E6L 1N9 

(506) 363-4703 

Acting Principal: Chris Roach 

Acting Vice-Principal: Melissa Chetwynd 
 

Hello KRS Families,  

 

French Immersion Registration 

Registration for Grade 1 and Grade 6 French Immersion programs 

for the 2022-2023 school year is still open. Information regarding 

these programs, including dates for virtual information sessions, can 

be found at the following link: 

Pages - French Second Language Programs (nbed.nb.ca)  

 

Welcome to Kindergarten 

On May 25th KRS will be hosting a Welcome to Kindergarten event 

from 12:30 – 2:00 for all students beginning Kindergarten in the fall. 

This event gives new students an opportunity to visit classrooms, 

meet teaching staff, and even go for a short ride on a school bus. 

Mrs. Chetwynd has been in contact with families, however if you 

would like more information, please contact the school. 

 

Community Yard Sale 

On Saturday, May 28th, we will be having a yard sale at the school. 

We will be looking for donations from our school families and 

community for the yard sale. As you are doing your spring 

cleaning, please keep this upcoming event in mind. More 

information about dropping off donations will be sent home as the 

date approaches.  

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

May 6th       

NBTA Council Day – No 

School for Students 

May 8th     

Mother’s Day 

May 16th      

NBTA AGM – No School for 

Students 

   May 17th – 20th  

   Scholastic Book Fair 

   May 23rd  

   Victoria Day 

 

   May 25th  

 

   Grade 8 Orientation 

   Welcome to Kindergarten 

 

  May 28th  

 

   Community Yard Sale 
 

For all bussing inquiries, please 

call (506) 453-5454 or go to: 

https://asdwbp.nbed.nb.ca/ 

 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/fsl/Pages/default.aspx
https://asdwbp.nbed.nb.ca/


   

  Page 2 of 2 

   
 

 

Money from this fundraiser will be put toward end-of year student 

activities and celebrations. School staff are already busy planning 

some special things for a memorable end-   of-year for our students. 

 

Communication 

Don’t forget that we communicate regularly through both our Keswick Ridge School Facebook 

page as well as our website: https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-

W/KeswickRidge/Pages/default.aspx 

https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/KeswickRidge/Pages/default.aspx
https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/KeswickRidge/Pages/default.aspx

